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May 28th, 2015
Parent Survey:  How Is Our School Doing?

Online survey closes May 31. Please share your feedback.
 
As this school year is winding down, I hope you will take a few minutes to complete an online parent survey regarding Cascade View Elementary School’s educational effectiveness.  We want to know what you think are the school’s strengths and where you think we can improve in key areas that affect student learning.   

Please click here for more information or to participate in the survey.  (NOTE:   If you have more than one child attending Snoqualmie Valley schools, please complete this survey for each school your children attend – so all can benefit from your perspective.)  The survey closes this Sunday, May 31. 
http://www.svsd410.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=39&ViewID=047E6BE3-6D87-4130-8424-D8E4E9ED6C2A&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=10681&PageID=1
or the survey page at:

https://www.research.net/r/svsd-parent
Feedback from this survey is anonymous and will be used by our Learning Improvement Team to develop our annual School Improvement Plan next fall.  We look at a variety of data —including student performance trends, assessment results, “Thoughtexchange” feedback, and staff/parent/student perception surveys (like this one) — to define annual school improvement goals.  In the important work of preparing all students for college, career and citizenship, your feedback will help us create relevant goals that are specific to the needs of Cascade View Elementary School’s students.  Thank you in advance for your time and partnership. 

Respectfully,

Ray Wilson
Ray Wilson

Principal, Cascade View Elementary School

(425) 831-4100    wilsonr1@svsd410.org 
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